
Centenary Awards Fund

Contributions received as at April 1997

The Centenary Awards Fund, which has been established by Council, aims to 
Finance awards for members of the Society to enable them to undertake advanced 
studies on aspects of the management of archives, or to work for a period in another 
archives institution to broaden perspectives and gain special expertise. This could 
be in Australia or overseas. The awards will be made by the Council in response to 
applications received and funds available. It is envisaged that the First awards will 
be made in 2001, the Centenary of Federation.

It is intended that sponsors outside the Society be invited to contribute to the 
Fund. However, before doing so, and as an indication of our commitment, funds 
are First being solicited from our own members. Contributions have been made by:

Australian Council of Archives
Roger Andre, SA
Anonymous (2), NSW and ACT
Australia Council of Archives
Ily Benedek, NSW
Baiba Berzins, NSW
Rosemary Block, NSW
Paul Brunton, NSW
J. Caldwell, ACT
Ross Connell, NSW
Gerald Fischer, SA
Good Samaritan Sisters, NSW
P. A. Hanks
J. D. Hine, NSW
Ruth Kerr, Qld

}. H. Love, SA 
Gavan McCarthy, Vic 
Margaret Mansfield, ACT 
Margaret Metcalf, WA 
L. Milton
Morris Owen, NSW
J. J. Roberton 
H. Rowell, ACT 
A-M Schwirtlich, ACT 
Bob Sharman, WA 
Monika Skladowski, Qld
K. E. Smith, NSW 
Mark Stevens, NSW 
Robert and Nancy U’ren, Vic 
H. M. Woolston

In addition, many ASA members have donated the discount for early payment of 
their annual membership subscription to the Centenary Award Fund.


